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 Welcome Back! 
We welcome you all back to another action 

packed term of awesome learning! This term 

students will be learning about coding and it’s 

language using Scratch. In mathematics we 

will be exploring patterns and algebra (they’ve 

had a blast learning how to play Sudoku) and 

in writing we are continuing to work on Seven 

Steps. In our reading sessions, students are 

working in groups on reciprocal reading 

strategies, like predicting, clarifying, 

questioning and summarising. 

 

Science Expo 
A reminder that our annual Science Expo is 

coming up very soon, Wednesday 15th August 

from 10am until 4pm. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs Cunningham. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th August 

Whole School Assembly 

8th August 

House Athletics Day – Rye Oval 

9th August 

Regional Netball  

9th August 

FAME excursion for Grade 5’s to RSC 

15th August 

Science Expo 10am to 4pm 

20th August 

Book Week Assembly (Dress Up) 

21st August (28th Aug, 4th Sept, 11th Sept) 

Active Minds at Rosebud Secondary 
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House Athletics 
A reminder that we are holding our House 

Athletics Carnival on Wednesday (8th August) at 

the Rye Oval. Students who have NOT returned 

their walking permission form need to return this 

to the office by Wednesday. All students are 

encouraged to come dressed in their house 

colours. If any parents are available on the day 

and have a current Working with Children’s, 

please feel free to contact Mr Campbell or your 

child’s classroom teacher. We are looking 

forward to seeing some amazing outfits and 

fantastic sportsmanship on the day. Parents are 

more than welcome to come along and support 

your child.  

 

Active Minds - RSC 
We were lucky enough to have Miss Rap from 

Rosebud Secondary College come out today 

and speak to our Grade 4 and 5 students about 

their Active Minds program that begins on 

Tuesday 21st August. Your grade 5 students will 

have brought home a flyer on Friday if they are 

interested in the program. Reminder: Please 

note that to register your child’s interest you need 

to contact Rosebud Secondary College office on 

5986 8595 on Monday (6th August) between 

8:30am and 4:30pm. 

Book Week  
It is hard to believe that we only have 2 weeks 

until our Book Week Dress Up Assembly! A 

reminder that the theme this year is ‘Find your 

Treasure.’ We are so excited to see everyone in 

their amazing costumes! 

  

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 


